
CITY MUNICIPAL ELECTION INFORMATION 
 

The next City Election will be held on Tuesday, April 8, 2025.  The following offices 
will be available.   
 
 Ward I Alderman  
 Ward II Alderman  
 
If you are interested in filing for either of these positions, the filing will begin on 
December 2, 2024 through December 23, 2024.   
 
If you wish to file for office, filing opens at 8:00 am and is held at Laurie City Hall. 
 

 No person shall be an alderman unless he or she is at least eighteen years 

of age, a citizen of the United States, and an inhabitant and resident of the 

city for one year next preceding his or her election, and a resident, at the 

time he or she files and during the time he or she serves, of the ward from 

which he or she is elected.  And a registered voter of the county in which 

they reside. 


